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Dear Parents and Carers 

Chatter Books Book Group 

BANES are looking for readers to join their monthly library book group, Chatter Books, for 
readers aged 7-11. 

This book group reads around a theme each month and then does activities to match.  Meets last 

Monday of the Month, 4-5pm. 

Book a free space here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/143783651773 

Please find promotional artwork attached. 

All groups happen monthly and are free to attend.  We would prefer that everyone was a 
member of the library, but it is not essential.  Books from home, school, ebooks, audiobooks and 
library books all count as part of a monthly read.  Children are invited to read as much as they 

feel comfortable and able to do.  Confident readers may wish to read more than one book.  We 
do not mind if readers don’t like a book or cannot finish a book, our groups are more about 
enjoyment and learning to discuss books, than who can read the most.  We welcome all readers 

and will do our very best to make our groups inclusive and welcoming.  

Join the library online here: www.librarieswest.org.uk/join  

Due to Covid restrictions, we are currently running session online via Zoom.  For both Chatter 
Books and Book Dragons, parents/guardians do need be visible on camera throughout the 
session.  Once signed up for a free place, Zoom login details will be emailed to the 

parent/guardian.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

For Chatter Books & Book Dragons contact: Chatter_BooksBath@BATHNES.GOV.UK 

Best wishes from 

The School Office 
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